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Parents, 

 This month we will be talking about the letters G, H, and I. We will also be doing 

Halloween activities at the end of the month. Try to remember letter bags as the kids 

really enjoy it! 

 Please remember a jacket for your child each day as the weather continues to 

cool down. We really enjoy our outside time! 

 On Friday October 9th we will be having a fire truck come give us a demonstration 

for Fire Prevention Day! We look forward to this every year and the kids love seeing 

the firemen dress up, but especially love the truck! 

 During the week of October 26-30 we will be using the school age playground to 

do Fall/Halloween activities with a bounce house and pumpkins as we cannot take a 

trip to the pumpkin patch this year. We are excited to continue this Fall tradition in our 

own backyard! 

Donations needed: 

 dry erase markers  

 tissues  

Thank you to all of our parents for being a great support system! We appreciate you!  

 

Mrs. Bria 

Ms. Venita 


